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Forthcoming 

Events 
 

 

Friday 20thDec- 

Finish school at 1:30pm 

 

Tuesday 7th Jan- 

Return to school 

 

 

********************** 

 

Our Parent group have been 

meeting every Wednesday 

afternoon and completing a 

range of enjoyable activities.  

Please call school if you 

would like to join them. 

 

Please let us know if any 

contact details have changed 

after Christmas.  Please also 

ensure that any electronic 

devices your children receive 

have the appropriate age 

settings applied. 

20th December 

2024 

Dear Parents/Carers  
 
Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year 
I would like to wish the whole of our St Elizabeth’s school community a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year!  Thank you to all of our families for your  
support throughout the year and I hope that the children look after you at this 
busy time and let you get some rest too! 
Thank you also to all of the staff in school who work so tirelessly to ensure that 
your children learn so much and also have such an enjoyable experience in school. 
 
Thank you 
The PTA would like to say a big thank you to the following for supporting our 
school raffle and other Christmas events.  Their donations have enabled us to  
collect money to buy a small gift for each child and will be used for future 
events. Thank you to the PTA for organising these events. 
 
Tesco 
Asda 
Longton Hall Farm 
Alexandra’s Sandwich Bar 
Home Bargains 
The Card Factory 
The Big Flower Shop 
St Elizabeth’s Brownies 
 
School Photographs 
There were some problems with some of the proofs that were sent.  As advised, 
all final photographs will be of the highest quality and these are available to  
order. 
 
East Meru Advent Collection 
Thank you for your donations for our East Meru collection.  These will be sent to 
support children in our partner school as part of our global citizen work. 
 
School Meal Holiday Vouchers 
These have been sent out and have hopefully been accessed by all.  If you have 
any problems, please contact us asap so that we can print them for you. 
 
Goodbye and Good Luck Mrs Ball and Mr Bulger 
We are sad to be saying goodbye to Mrs Ball who is leaving us for a new post 
with the NHS.  We wish her well in her new post and thank her for supporting so 
many children in our school community over the 15 years she has been with us.  
Mr Bulger is also leaving us for a new role in Liverpool.  We wish him well and I 
am sure that we will remain in close contact with both members of staff in the 
coming years. 
 
End of Term and New School Year 
We break for school today at 1:30pm and we return to school on Tuesday 7th 
January 2025. 
 
Have a fantastic break 
 
 
Regards 
Mr Daniels 
 
 
 
  

‘I have come so that they may have life and have it to the full’ 


